

From: Shirley Ryder
Sent: 06 June 2021 20:45
To: Tom Little
Subject: Tree at 5 Oval Road

Hi

I understand my neighbour Andrew has sent you a copy of letter we have all received from Levy Real Estate.

Can you please confirm that you have rejected removal of this tree and have advised Levy of this decision.

My concern is that we have not had any heave risk assessment.

If there is any doubt about the tree, can you please just put an immediate TPO on it to protect it, and ensure that both No 5 and Levy Real Estate have been informed.

Time is now very short and there is a real risk that Levy will arrange to have the tree removed this week. I have no problem with removal as long as we have seen the heave risk report showing that no 7 will not be compromised.

Please feel free to call me at any time on this

Shirley